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Marvel Realtors, a leading name in Pune luxury real estate,
has successfully delivered 50+ projects encompassing over 450
buildings and 9,000 apartments at prime locations, translating
to an impressive 27 million square feet of developed space.
Marvel has recently added Marvel Fria at Wagholi to this list
of illustrious delivered projects. The company will further
add  Marvel  Ribera  at  Boat  Club  Road;  Marvel  Bounty  at
Magarpatta; Marvel Isola at NIBM Road; and Marvel Aquanas at
Kharadi to the growing list in next three months. With an
unmatched  commitment  to  innovation,  design  excellence,  and
sustainability, Marvel Realtors continues to redefine modern
living  while  pushing  boundaries  within  the  real  estate
industry.
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The  company’s  delivered  projects  have  consistently  set
industry benchmarks. Marvel Realtors has been a pioneer in
introducing industry-first innovations such as extensive home
automation,  double-height  private  balconies,  and  luxury
specifications  that  include  imported  marble  flooring,
individual  steam  showers,  private  pools  and  VRV  air-
conditioned units. These unparalleled features have solidified
Marvel  Realtors  position  as  a  trendsetter  in  premium
residential  spaces.

Building on this momentum, Marvel Realtors is preparing to
launch new premium projects in the next 12 months across key
locations in Pune’s most sought-after neighborhoods, including
Koregaon park, Boat club road, Viman Nagar, Kharadi, Hadapsar,
Magarpatta,  Bawdhan  and  Wagholi.  These  upcoming  projects
reflect the company’s ongoing commitment to providing not just
homes  but  complete  lifestyle  experiences.  By  adding
unparalleled layouts, exceptional amenities, top-tier designs,
and world-class specifications, Marvel Realtors aims to create
unparalleled luxurious, modern and vibrant communities that
cater to discerning buyers.

Regarding the relaunch of the company, Mr. Vishwajeet Jhavar,
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MD, Marvel Realtors commented, “Our goal has always been to
improve human life through luxury, comfort, and satisfaction.
By  combining  pioneering  design,  innovative  technology,  and
sustainability, we create spaces that enrich lives and elevate
communities.

Marvel Realtors continues to drive its vision of transforming
luxury  living  through  design  innovation,  sustainable
practices, and creating value for customers. The long-term
focus  includes  delivering  iconic  landmarks  that  inspire
generations,  building  like-minded  micro-communities  with
enhanced  amenities  and  services,  pursuing  Platinum  Green
Certification,  adding  industry  leading  extensive  home
automation,  and  sustainable  green  landscaping.

With its proven expertise in design and specifications, Marvel
Realtors is poised to regain trust and awareness in the real
estate  ecosystem.  To  address  evolving  market  trends,  the
company  is  now  focusing  on  launching  luxurious,  fully
furnished studio apartments, offering near-ready-to-move units
that  provide  great  value  for  customers,  and  introducing
service layers such as in-house spas, salons, chefs, and valet
services to enhance the living experience.

Marvel  Realtors  remains  dedicated  to  creating  a  positive
social  impact  in  the  communities  where  its  projects  are
located. With sustainability at the forefront, the company
incorporates green initiatives like solar studies, renewable
energy  integration,  and  extensive  landscaping  to  promote
environmentally friendly living.

As Marvel Realtors embarks on its next phase of growth, the
focus  remains  on  providing  transformative  experiences,
exceptional quality, and customer-centric solutions. With 50
projects successfully delivered and 5 new developments on the
horizon, the company reaffirms its leadership in luxury real
estate.
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About Marvel Realtors

Marvel Realtors is a leading luxury real estate developer in
Pune, known for crafting iconic residential and commercial
spaces  that  redefine  modern  living.  With  a  steadfast
commitment to design innovation, sustainability, and cutting-
edge  technology,  Marvel  Realtors  delivers  unparalleled
quality, offering homes that are not just spaces but complete
lifestyle experiences. Their projects stand out for pioneering
advancements  such  as  home  automation,  energy-efficient
solutions,  and  meticulous  design  details.  Over  the  years,
Marvel Realtors has consistently built trust and excellence,
enriching communities with a blend of luxury, comfort, and
sustainable practices.
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